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REGION 5 BYLAWS REPORT 

 

 

Greetings! 

Our Bylaws Committee has been very patient and loving to me as I navigate the role of 

Chairperson as well as being new to service on the Region level.  We have met twice since the 

summer assembly, Sept. 1, and October 6, 2021.  First, we added two proposed amendments to 

replace Standing rule 10.  Second, we reviewed the proposed motions and amendments from the 

current Region 5 Secretary prior to presentation at the Region 5 Fall Assembly.   

It is an honor to represent the Cleveland Central Intergroup as a Region Rep. for the good of OA.   

Together we get better! 

 

Yours in service, 

Marilyn D. 

   

 


